
 

22nd March 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support of and engagement with school.  We 
continue to work hard to ensure all pupils have the best learning opportunities in their time at 
Skerton St Luke’s. Your feedback from the different questionnaires and Mentimeter questions 
is of value to us.  The answers to the most recent question showed that you value Class Dojo 
as a brilliant way of communicating and receiving information.  We will continue to use this 
platform to inform you about school alongside letters and information being shared on Parent 
App and the school website. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Mrs Patterson has accepted a new job 
as Headteacher of Weeton St Michael’s CE School from September 2021.   I am very sad 
that she is leaving us but I also wish her every success as a headteacher.   
 
Mrs Patterson will remain with us for the rest of this academic year and will move schools 
over the summer holidays.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely, relaxing and safe Easter holiday.  If you have any positive cases 
of COVID19 over the Easter break, please do keep us informed via  
contact-us@skertonstlukes.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Yours,    
 
Catherine Armistead 
 
Catherine Armistead 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


